
Having the choice to opt out of standardized tests is essential for families, not just this year, but every year. Children vary widely in 
their learning styles and how quickly they master new material. You simply cannot standardize children (or anyone!) and families 
should have the choice of the best option for their child. Thank you for supporting this bill.


